
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

July 7, 2023 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Mark Parolisi 

6 Winans Drive 

Yonkers, NY  10701 

 

 

Dear Mr. Parolisi: 

 

I am in receipt of your FOIL Request received on May 31, 2023 requesting invoices, 

purchase orders, receipts or any other financial documents related to the City of Yonkers 

and Thompson & Bender (https://thompson-bender.com/) for fiscal year 2022-2023. 

 

Please be advised that your request was reviewed and a search was performed.  Please see 

attached records. 

 

 

Very truly yours, 

 
 

Esther Arezza 

Esther Arezza 

Records Access Officer/Finance Department 


